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2023 Goal

Research

As many of  you know,  2022 was the f i r s t  fu l l  year  for  D-Feet  Cancer .
Because of  your  generos i ty  and support ,  D-Feet  Cancer  The Dal ton
Fox Foundat ion ra ised $150,000 last  year .  That  t r ip led our  in i t ia l  2022
goal .  Hav ing to  rev ise the annual  goal  upward,  not  once but  twice,  i s
a  great  problem to have.  You can read about  our  latest  research
disbursement  in  th is  news let ter .  Now that  we 've funded one Ewing
Sarcoma research pro ject ,  we would love to  fund more.  To accompl i sh
th is ,  and he lp more k ids ,  we have set  a  fundra is ing target  of
$200,000 for  2023.  I f  D-Feet  Cancer  i s  for tunate enough to reach
th is  leve l ,  we wi l l  be able to  fund mul t ip le  researchers  s imul taneous ly .
We wi l l  ho ld our  three large fundra isers  again  th is  year ,  the 5K in  May,
our  go l f  tournament  in  October ,  and then the oyster  roast  in
November  whi le  a lso work ing on some new events  and promot ions .
Jen ,  Rachel ,  I ,  and our  awesome team of  D-Feet  Cancer  vo lunteers
thank you f rom the bottom of  our  hearts  for  support ing D-Feet ' s
miss ion to  he lp f ind better  t reatments  and a cure for  k ids  l i ke  Dal ton.
We p lan to  cont inue to  use 100% of  donat ions  and a l l  event  proceeds
to d i rect ly  fund pediat r ic  cancer  research.  Thank you for  he lp ing us
D-Feet  Cancer .

The St .  Ba ldr ick ' s  Foundat ion ,  the largest  char i ty  funder  of  ch i ldhood cancer
research grants ,  i s  proud to announce D-Feet  Cancer  the Dal ton Fox Foundat ion
as the i r  new char i ty  partner .  Th is  new partnersh ip  a l igns  wi th  St .  Ba ldr icks ’
miss ion to  fund the most  promis ing research to  f ind cures  for  ch i ldhood cancers
and g ive surv ivors  long and heal thy  l i ves .   Wi l l  and Jen promised they wouldn ’ t
s top f ight ing the d isease for  other  ch i ldren l i ke  Dal ton.  In  January ,  D-Feet  The
Dal ton Fox Foundat ion prov ided a $100,000 grant  to  support  Ewing Sarcoma
research wi th in  the St .  Ba ldr ick ' s  Foundat ion EP ICC Team. Th is  i s  due largely  in
part  to  St .  Ba ldr icks ’  longstanding commitment  to  fund on ly  the very  best
ch i ldhood cancer  research.  D-Feet  Cancer  i s  honored to partner  wi th  St .
Ba ldr ick ’ s  Foundat ion and contr ibute to  promis ing Ewing Sarcoma research v ia
the EP ICC Team. Our  goal  i s  to  he lp f ind better  t reatments  and,  eventual l y ,  a
cure for  th i s  hor r ib le  d isease so k ids  l i ke  Dal ton can l i ve  long,  heal thy ,  and happy
l i ves .  

https://dfeetcancer.org/
http://www.stbaldricks.org/
http://www.stbaldricks.org/where-the-money-goes/grant-types
https://dfeetcancer.org/


Dodge, Duck, and Dive

Our 2nd Annual  Dodgebal l  Tournament  was a great  success!   52 teams regis tered
to he lp support  D-Feet  and the tournament  ra ised $3550.   Winn ing teams inc lude
Blasters  (E lementary ) ,  Savage Cupcakes (Middle School ) ,  and ManChestHai r
Uni ted (Adul t ) .   Jake 's  Bunch won the best  costume category  as  they  came
dressed as  bananas!   We 'd l i ke  to  g ive a few specia l  shout-outs--  Ana and Jane
for  the most  wonderfu l  cupcakes!   Last l y ,  John H i l lan and h is  teammates t rave l led
al l  the way f rom Mary land to compete as  wel l  as  referee a l l  E lementary  and
Middle School  games.   John and h is  team,  Broken Dig i ts ,  are new to the D-Feet
fami ly  and we could not  be more gratefu l  for  the i r  t ime,  energy ,  and Dal ton love!   
Thank you to  everyone who came out  to  support  the tournament ,  and we look
forward to  seeing you next  year  💚  



Dalton's Birthday Run

Will Fox hit the pavement again this year to raise awareness and
money to help D-Feet continue its quest in finding a cure for
Ewing sarcoma.  On February 19, 2023, Will began the 22-mile
run from The Children's Hospital of the King's Daughters to home.  
There were a few rest stops along the way where Will was able
to catch his breath and share memories of Dalton with the
friends and family who had come out to cheer on his efforts.  The
most enjoyable stop- Shorebreak Pizza and Taphouse!  Will
grabbed a quick bite to eat and drink before he finished his last
leg.  As he entered the neighborhood, Will was joined by other
runners; among them, Tucker, a family friend and cancer survivor.  
The birthday run raised more than $1,900! 



Three local high schools continued their commitment to
raises funds for The Children's Hospital of the King's
Daughters on February 11, 2023 with the 19th Annual Love
Run.  The ran began in 2004 when a Princess Anne high
school student completed his cancer treatment with the
hospital.  After he was released, he wanted to give back
to all of the staff that helped him through his journey--
the 5K Love Run was born!  Since it's inception, Cox High
School and Kellam High School have partnered with PA
to bring awareness to the world of childhood diseases. 
 Each year, the race and runners honor a local child; this
year more than 300 participants ran in honor of Abby
Furco, who lost her battle with leukemia in 2021.  Abby
was 15 years old.  D-Feet Cancer showed up to support
the runners and to share Dalton's story with the greater
Hampton Roads community.  Please check out the run's
Google Site for more information:
https://sites.google.com/vbschools.com/18th-
annual/home 

Love Run and Carwash

One upside to pollen?  Our
partnership with Splash 2.0
Carwash...during the month of
March, the company donated
$5 for every premium wash
purchased.  They even changed
the lighting to one of Dalton's
favorite colors.  We will share
with everyone our earnings
when in our next issue!



Back in February, Trantwood Elementary
School SCA chose D-Feet Cancer as their
non-profit to sponsor.  Part of our mission is to
continue to raise cancer awareness even
among our youngest supporters.  It's extremely
important that future generations know that
kids get cancer too and THEY CAN BE PART
OF THE CURE!  So, the Trantwood family got
to work.  Students, parents, and staff
collectively raised over $900 for the
foundation and collected more than 200 pairs
of socks that were donated to The Children's
Hospital of the King's Daughters.

Socks and Nerf Guns

Throughout Dalton's time at CHKD, the Fox family learned a lot of ways to pass the
time.  What better way  than sneak attacks with Nerf guns!  At the beginning of
March, D-Feet used funds to supply the CHKD Cancer and Blood Disorder Center with
Nerf guns packages.  The nurses and doctors got to work sharing in on the fun with
patients on the floor.  Their smiles said everything; Dalton is most definitely giggling
watching all the shenanigans go down!



Music in Motion

The Music in Motion Dance Company is a  non-
profit organization whose mission is to foster the
support and love of dance as an artform in the
community of Hampton Roads and beyond. They
do this through their seasonal charitable
missions, workshops, master classes, and Winter
Showcase as well as make appearances at
regional dance competitions, parades and
community events.  The dance company chose
D-Feet Cancer The Dalton Fox Foundation as this
year's charity.  On February 25, 2023, the MIM
Dance Company showcases pre and professional
dance featuring Jazz, Hip-Hop, Contemporary
and Modern.  The showcase raised $1,500
toward our fight against Ewing Sarcoma.



Want to run in our 2nd Annual Dalton's Dash 5K Walk/Run?:
Click here.

Do you want to win a LA Dodgers Chris Taylor Autographed
Used Bat by CT3 and New Ball?  Click here to place your
bid!

https://runsignup.com/Race/VA/VirginiaBeach/DaltonsDash5k
https://app.galabid.com/ct3

